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Claim by John Huber, Jr., Karen Bloom, and John Huber, Jr. as personal representative of Estate of
Anthony Huber, regarding multiple state law claims against the City of West Allis and as yet unknown
employees or former employees of the West Allis Police Department  who were involved in the
events resulting in Anthony Huber’s death on August 25, 2020.

Refer to City Attorney
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